
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  January 23, 2025  
 
To:  Priests and deacons  
 
From:  The Most Reverend Bernard E. Shlesinger, III  
  
Re:  Memorial Mass on the first death anniversary of †Fr. David  
   McGuinness  

           
 
Dear Brothers in Christ, 
  
Priests are cordially invited to concelebrate at the Memorial Mass on the first 
death anniversary of †Fr. David McGuinness. Deacons are also invited to 
attend and may vest in alb and white stole.  
 
The event will be celebrated on Friday, February 7, at 6:30 p.m., at St. Joseph 
Catholic Church in Athens. 
  
†Fr. McGuinness passed away on February 4, 2024, in Ireland. He served as 
pastor of St. Joseph in Athens for fourteen years and as a priest for over forty-
six years. 
  
Please RSVP to Fr. Paul Moreau at pmoreau@archatl.com.  
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